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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:17 PM
To: 'Steven Gottlieb'
Subject: RE: Docket #: 160021-E1

Dear Mr. Gottlieb,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 
From: Steven Gottlieb [mailto:steve@gottliebgroup.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 12:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #: 160021-E1 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Since we have no other choice to receive our electrical power from except FPL you need to make sure that their 
increases are fair and just. If they require and increase to improve services or for emergency response/services 
then the increase should be to cover the costs and those items only.  
Older homeowner and even renters on a fixed or limited budget will inevitably get the short end of the stick if 
their bill increases and additional $23.00 per hundred that they are spending now. Not only will there individual 
electric bills increase but the cost of goods and services will also go up as merchants increase prices to offset the 
increase in their costs for electricity. 
 
Again, their increase should only be to cover additional costs for improving their service and infrastructure and 
not for additional profit to their bottom line. 
 
 
Respectfully 
, 

Steven L Gottlieb 
7463 NW 124th Ave 
Parkland, FL 33076 
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